
                                         
 

TWIN DATA REGISTRY 
 
 
The Twin Data Registry Chair is a liaison between the NYSOMOTC membership and 
researchers engaged in research projects involving multiple birth children. 

 
Twin Data Registry Form:  Form is available on the NYSOMOTC Website. 

• Send the form via e-mail to the Member Clubs, once a year, with a reminder for the 
membership to fill it out. 

• As the forms are received, log the names into a database. 

• Organize the data forms by clubs. 
 
 

Super State Rep Award:  Club membership participation earns credit points towards the 
Super State Rep award.  Email the Vice President a list of the clubs who have submitted the 
Twin Data Registry Form by no later than March 15th. 
 

Activity Reports: prepare and present a report at the meetings. Email a copy to the 

Webmaster by the submission due date. 

 
Newsletter Articles: Promote the use of the Twin Data form 

• Request the State Reps to distribute the forms via their club newsletter, email, or 
access directly from the Website.  

• Survey results are reported in the May/June issue of the Presidential Papers.  

Files: Data Registry records and the badge are returned to the Procedure Manual Chair at 
the end of your term. 
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